STATEMENT OF FACTS

On July 23, 2015, I notified National Casualty Company (NCC) a
judgment had been obtained against their insured (Western
Express, Inc) from a motor vehicle accident. (See Attached
Demand and Insurance Cover Page). During the trial against
NCC’s insured I sent a demand for payment which was denied
before the judgment entered on March 4, 2015. (See Attached).
Several days after my July 2015 notice NCC responded that my
letter was only recognized in their “closed record only claim.” (See
Attached) I do not agree. There is a duty to forward the any
communications relevant within the company to the appropriate
department. I seek full compensation for permanent injuries
caused by NCC insured. (See Attached)

By law I am the beneficiary whom the attached policy applies
regardless of the response offered. Due to your insured not
meeting its financial obligations my past notice initiated claim
process. Any correspondence to my policy limit claim should be
forwarded to the contact information below.

Regards,
July 21, 2016
Marcus McMillian

3904 N. Druid Hills Rd #123 .
Decatur, Ga 30033 : C
770-880-3409 ﬂ{ -

mackmeal@gmail .com



